Montmorency County Public Libraries		 
Library Board Meeting 4-19-2016                 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      Call to Order
Vice-President Patt Hopkins called the meeting to order at 1:16 p.m. at the Atlanta Branch of the Montmorency County Public Libraries.
Board Members Present (in alphabetical order): Patt Hopkins, Robin Smiley, Brenda South
Board Members Absent (in alphabetical order): Betty Comoford, Donna Robillard,
County Commissioner: none 
Staff Members Present: Lori Haas —Director, 
Others present: none

Approval of Agenda
Brenda South made the motion to approve the agenda, Robin Smiley seconded. All in favor, motion carried. 

Approval of Bills
Brenda South made the motion to accept the bills, Robin Smiley seconded. All in favor, motion carried.

Minutes to Meeting
Brenda South made the motion to accept the minutes from the regular meeting on March 15, 2016 as written. Patt Hopkins seconded. All in favor, motion carried.

Brenda South made the motion to accept the minutes from the special meeting on March 28, 2016 as written. Patt Hopkins seconded. All in favor, motion carried.

Public Comment
none

Old Business
The millage was approved by the county commissioners to be placed on the ballot August 2, 2016. We will start reminding folks how important their Libraries are in July. There is now a radio station in Hillman that would like information about Library happenings, book reviews, etc.

New Business
None

Directors Report
Wendy from Lewiston: All our snowbirds are arriving back home from warmer weather and has been fun hearing their stories from their winter fun. Getting ready for a fun filled week here with our crochet class and card class this week. Our donations of books is on the rise and we are gearing up for the annual Father’s Day weekend book sale with the FoLL. I will also be asking the Foll if they could paint the Children’s are and a few walls by the computers. Also I will be asking for new furniture up front and two new computer chairs and desk in the back. The ones we have are tired and need to be put to rest. LOL   I am also working on a spring craft for the kids I would like to hold on a Saturday in May sometime.

Tina from Hillman: was on vacation

Andrea for Atlanta: We are receiving a few art pieces for Voices and Visions. This year we are going to have homemade cookies, instead of pie, and cheese and crackers. We have a signup sheet on the front counter. Sheila has processed 126 items during the month of March and only works 1 day a week! She is also teaching an adult to read 1=11/2 hours twice a week. Patrons are spring cleaning so we are getting lots of donations. 

Voices and Visons is May 12, 2016 at the Eagles Hall in Atlanta, please sign up to bring something. We are busy working on the Summer Reading Program, it has a theme of fitness and we are adding in a western twist, the picnic will be at a western theme park. 
May is science camp month and I have a project making a necklace from washers and wacking with hammers. 
The Summer Reading Program gets started the second week of June and runs through the last week of July.


Next Meeting Scheduled
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 10, 2016 at the Atlanta Branch, at 1pm.



Adjournment
Motion made by Brenda South to adjourn at 1:37 pm. Patt Hopkins seconded. All in favor, motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,
Robin Smiley
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